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The General Practitioners Committee (GPC) produces a newsletter which provides a summary of the main items that are disscussed at the full

committee meeting as well as providing useful updates on a range of subjects that affect GPs and their practice teams.

You can download the December 2015, Issue 4, GPC newsletter with appendix from the links below:
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